December 18, 2020
Middle School Board Report

1. Name of the game has been to keep chugging along, get the kids through their material,
keep smiles on faces and a positive environment going into the holiday break. I think our
attendance has shown kids want to be in school. Teachers have been making their classes
engaging and fun.

2. Middle School Girls Basketball and Wrestling seasons were cut short but both were able to
get some competitions in before that happened. Thanks to all of the students and coaches
for making the first part of the Winter sports a success. MS Boys basketball will begin after
break and we currently have 12 - 7th graders and 15 (2 managers) - 8th graders signed up.

3. Our staff and students have been having fun participating in the 12 Days of Christmas
Activities we have set up through our PBIS team. Thanks to everyone participating as it has
been a fun way to build comradery and relationships. Some of the outfits on the dress up
days have been phenomenal, as I'm sure you have seen on the district webpage.

4. Teachers have been working hard to get units wrapped up before the holiday break and
kids retaught before the quarter activity. The final challenge with homerooms will be to see
who can put a Chickasaw puzzle together the quickest. These quarter activities are a great
way to send kids off to break in a positive/fun/engaging way.

5. Our Middle school Chickasaw Leadership Team (CLT) and our intervention groups have
been working to make our school look festive. Attached are some pictures of play
gingerbread houses sent down to the elementary. Thanks to the students, Mrs. Miller, and

the 6th grade team for helping build these opportunities, relationships.




